
 

 
 
 
 
25th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

All the children in Year 5 have the opportunity to go to Joseph Rowntree 
School for a whole day on Wednesday 11th July. Members of staff at Joseph 
Rowntree School have set up some exciting curriculum experiences to give 
the children a taste of classroom life in secondary school. Some of the 
highlights will include a lesson in a science lab and drama activities.  
 

The children will travel to and from Joseph Rowntree by coach, accompanied 
by Park Grove staff, and the trip will take place in normal school hours. As we 
are out for the whole day your child will need a packed lunch. Please inform 
the office in advance if your child is entitled to a free school lunch and you 
would like a packed lunch provided. It will also be necessary for the children 
to wear trainers and to tie back long hair. 
 

As this visit involves a coach journey we require your permission for your 
child to attend.  
 

Many thanks,  
 

Mrs Helen Steel 

h.steel@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 

I give permission for my child………………………………………. to go on the trip to 
Joseph Rowntree School on Wednesday 11th July.  
 

 

Signed………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 
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